Class 3 weekend homework
Normal maths and spelling homework will continue next week however this weekend I have asked the children to carry out 2 small challenges.
· Find out how many minutes are in a year- would be great if the year 4s  could work it out and write it down instead of just googling 
· Choose a book that they think would inspire other children to read or would be a good book to read in class to eachother. It could be one they already own or one they have read an extract on. The website below shows some of the best books from 2016 for children.

Also next week we will begin to film our Viking movies, I have asked the children if they think they have any clothes, props or sheets they think are appropriate that will help them dress up as Vikings to bring them in on Monday and keep them in all week.

Thank you and have a lovely weekend,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs Minnaar
